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Rosenberg Corey

From: Cleo Mayne <cleom44@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, May 05, 2017 4:51 PM
To: SHS Exhibits; Sen Courtney
Subject: Send a message now!

Dear Chair Gelser, Vice Chair Olsen, and Members of the Committee,  
 
 I expect my publicly elected officials to represent the needs of the majority of Oregonians and not the minority 
of rich landlords who want to put profits over people. Please show me that you do indeed put the needs of the 
people over profits and vote yes on HB 2004. I am an active voter and a renter in Oregon and I will keep 
the outcome of this bill in mind when making important voting decisions in future elections. 
 
Sincerely, 
Cleo Mayne 


